
         
CONDOLENCE MOTION   

Moved by:

 

Councillor Mary Fragedakis   

Seconded by:

  

Councillor Sarah Doucette    

The Members of Toronto City Council are deeply saddened by the tragic events in the 
Philippines on November 8, 2013.  Struck by Typhoon Haiyan, what may be the largest typhoon 
in recorded history, the Philippines has suffered incomprehensible devastation.  The loss of life 
has been staggering – already more than 10,000 feared lost in one province alone.  

Toronto's Filipino community is rallying to provide much needed support to the Phillipines in 
this time of need.  The immense grief and sorrow felt by the Filipino community is shared by all 
the residents of Toronto.   

The City Clerk is requested to convey, on behalf of the Members of Toronto City Council, our 
deepest condolences to the people of the Philippines, and to the members of Toronto's Filipino 
community, at this very difficult time.  
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